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A MMH MINUTE
The monthly newsletter for Mike Mountain Horse

Elementary School

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

I can hardly believe that this is the very last newsletter of the 2023-2024 school year. As we
enter the final month of school, please make sure to check the website and your email
regularly as it is going to be BUSY with field trips, sports days, whole school events and more!

Thank you, families for your ongoing and constant support! We really do have an amazing
community. Have a wonderful summer break and we look forward to seeing you in
September! We can't wait for the 2024-2025 school year and the amazing opportunities that
come with it!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!
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Teacher Staffing
2024-2025

EEP: TBD
Kindergarten: Mrs. Neilson Mrs. Riewe 
Grade One:   Mrs. Fisher, Mrs. Lacanilao, Mrs. Lowe, Ms. Holmes
Grade Two:  Mrs. Barker, Mrs. Palmer, Ms. Peacock, Ms. Petkau, Mrs. Speelman, 
Grade Three:  Mr. Abel, Mrs. Dato, Mrs. Kubik, Mrs. Payne, Ms. Wills
Grade Four: Ms. Bourassa, Mrs. Fahey, Mr. Page, Ms. Seaman
Grade Five: Mrs. Cross, Mr. Jesse, Ms. Liddle, Mrs. McMillan, Miss Roth
Learning Support: Mrs. Baker
Music: Mrs. Peeke-Vout
Administration: Mrs. Taylor (Principal), Ms. Wehrwein (Vice Principal)

Farewells
Every year, we have the difficult task of saying goodbye to a number of

staff members. This year we are sad to say goodbye to: Mrs. Karen

Hudson, Ms. Zoe Bracken. Miss Sophie Tsougrianis, Mrs. Maureen

Kambeitz,  Ms. Maddie Grose, Ms. Delaine Taylor, Mrs. Shirley Fleming,

Ms. Bryanne Kostner, Ms. Dorothy Fenwick, Ms. Mekhi Droese, Ms.

Jasmine Valberg, Bright Asenso, Daniel Kwushe   We thank them for their

dedication and support to our students and wish them well in their new

adventures.

MMH School Council & Friends of
MMH Society

Our next School Council meeting will be held at 6:30pm on June 11 in person.  

Everyone is welcome to join! This is a fantastic opportunity to find out about all

the exciting things happening in the school.  Thank you to our amazing, involved

school council and school council society volunteers. We appreciate all the extra

time and energy you put in to support all MMH students! We'd be lost without

you. 



June 10: Kona Ice Day for whole school - Thank you School
Council!
June 11: Fire Drill AM
June 13: Miss Bracken & Mrs. Lowe Field Trip
                    Grade 3 - YMCA
June 14: Kindergarten Picnic
                    Grade 4 Food Trucks
June 17: Ms. Lacanilao & Mrs. Fisher Field Trip
                     Grade 2  to Legacy Spray Park
June 18: Indigenous Learning Day - Tipi Raising 9:00am
                     Hudson Field Trip 
June 19: Indigenous Learning Day - Pow Wow 2:00pm
June 20: Grade K, 1, 2 Sports Day
                     Grade 4  Spray Park Field Trip
June 21: National Indigenous People’s Day
                     Grade 5 Farewell
                     Grade 1 Plant Sale
                     Kindergarten Picnic
June 24: Grade 3, 4, 5 Sports Day
                      Grade 2 Park & Picnic 
June 25: Grade 1 Year End Picnic
                     Grade 5 Spray Park Field Trip
                     Grade 2 Movie Mill
                     Citizenship Assembly 3:00pm
June 26: Last Day of School for Students
                     Report Cards Live on Powerschool at 11:30am

Sports Days 
 Sports day for students in grades 1-2  will take

place on June 20 and for grade 3-5 on June 24.

Please ensure students wear sunscreen, hats and                                                                                    

clothing appropriate for the weather. Please send

your child with any snacks or food they will need

as well as a water bottle. More information will be

coming home soon.

Important Dates: Blue and
Yellow Day

On June 25 please wear blue

and yellow to show our school

spirit at our final assembly of

the year!

National
Indigenous

People's Day 
As a lead up to June 21, students
at MMH will have the opportunity
to participate in Indigenous  
Learning Days on June 18 and 19.  
June 18 will begin with a
traditional teepee raising at
9:00am followed by storytelling
with an Elder and traditional
Indigenous games. On June 19,
students will participate in a
beading craft and will learn about
traditional  drumming.  Our day
will conclude with a traditional
dancing demonstration and Pow
Pow at 2:00pm. 

A huge thank you to Miss Liddle
and our Indigenous learning
committee for all the time and
energy  put into organizing this
important day.





Community News





Mike Mountain Horse 
staff wish you all 
a fantastic summer 
break filled with 
family, fun and time 
spent relaxing. 
See you in the fall!


